
 

COMING FALL 2018 
Parnassus Olympians  
Cross Country Team 

 

 
Learn more about the newest team coming to Parnassus at the first 
informational meeting on Tuesday, May 22nd from 5PM-5:45PM in the 
Lyceum.   
 

Coach Hauge and Coach Sage will give a short presentation on the Cross 
Country program, including important dates, expectations, training and 
fee information. 
 
All those interested in learning more are 
welcome to attend. Please note that per 
Minnesota State High School League rules 
only those in grades 3L and up during the 
2018-2019 school year may join the 
team.  
 
 

 
 

Informational Meeting 
 

Who: 2L-3R Scholars 
Where: Lyceum 
When: 5:00-5:45PM  
Dates: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 
Advisor: Mr.  Hauge, Magister Sage 
 

Questions:  
hauge@parnassusprep.com, sage@parnassusprep.com or carter@parnassusprep.com  

(763)-496-1416 


